
	
  

	
  

AVERY FIRE ASSOCIATION - CHIEF'S COMMITTEE 

August 6, 2015 

 
The regular monthly meeting of Avery Fire Association Chief's Committee was called to 
order by Chief Bob Garland at the Seven Devils Town Hall & Fire Station. 

Bob Garland discussed the I Am Responding usage by departments and their members 
and encouraged more use. 

Bob reported from the 911 Committee that the Frank Tower had been removed from the 
county budget. He also announced that the problems with Fire Tac 1 & 2 (that we have 
been trying to fix for 4 years) would be resolved by obtaining new frequencies.  

All radios will have to be re-programmed when the frequencies arrive. Dispatchers noted 
that it may not be possible to give out EMD codes if they are dispatching CPR. Jamie 
Johnson sent a note asking that each department make a list of missing street signs and 
call them in to his office.  

Members asked that Jamie order 4 foot posts to go with the 8 foot posts - so that signs 
would be higher and more difficult to remove. Bob explained a proposal to move half of 
the Vipers radios to the locked radio room at dispatch and to rotate them each week. 

Bobby Powell asked if anyone had been working on Honeywell replacement air packs? 
He asked that member departments let Charlie know how many packs they would be 
replacing - so the $363 update charge could be brought before the fire commission. 

Mark Taylor asked if anyone had heard anything about the Innovapad County Statute. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

	
  


